
 
Parents and Friends Committee 

sjmspf@sjms.catholic.edu.au 
Phone 08 8130 7777 
ABN 75482378268 

 
William Street Campus 

Year 2 to Year 6 
139 William Street, Norwood SA 5067 

 
Bridge Street Campus 
Early Learning to Year 1 
46 Bridge Street, Kensington SA 5068 

 

 
 

 

 

Crazy Hair Casual 

Day for a Quiz Night 

Hamper Donation

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

 

As the preparations for this year’s Quiz Night continue, we have organised a Crazy Hair Casual Day and Hamper 

Donation Day for: 

Friday 20 September 2019 (Week 9, Term 3) 

 

On this day, all Preschool to Year 7 students are invited to come to school with ‘crazy hair’ and they are also allowed 

to wear casual clothes. 

In lieu of a gold coin donation, we ask that on this day the students bring in 1 item to contribute to their class’ Quiz 

Night Hamper. These Hampers will form part of the Silent Auction for the Quiz Night and contribute to the overall 

funds raised on the night. Suggestions are included on the following page. These are just a guide – any donation is 

appreciated even if it does not fit exactly with your class theme. (No previously used items please) 

Not Enough Time to Shop 

We know it isn’t always easy to find time to purchase your contribution so if you’d prefer us to do the shopping for 

you, you are welcome to make a monetary donation which we will use to purchase a hamper item, on your child’s 

behalf. 

If you elect to do this, please ensure an envelope with your donation is clearly marked with Quiz Night Hamper 

Donation and is given to your class teacher on 20 September 2019. 

Please see overleaf for your class’ hamper theme. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to us. Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

The SJMS Quiz Night Committee 

sjmspf@sjms.catholic.edu.au 
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Preschool: Baby and Toddler - Suggestions include new baby clothes, toys, books, accessories such as baby bottles, 

nappies, nursery items, anything you would need for baby or that you think a toddler would enjoy. 

 (Please no perishable foods)   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception and Year 1: Craft and Stationery - Suggestions include writing paraphernalia, colouring books, stickers, 

pens, pencils, textas, canvases, paints, writing materials, art and craft items, sequins, pop sticks, glitter, stationary.  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Year 2 and 3: Homewares - Suggestions include candles, photo frames, coffee/tea cups, serving trays, artwork, 
outdoor pots, table decorations, think of anything you would like to see in your home. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Year 4:  Baking/Cooking/Gourmet food and wine - Suggestions include baking trays, muffin tins, kitchen utensils, 

mixing bowls, cookbooks, tea towels, aprons, gourmet food. (Please no perishable foods)   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5, Year 6 and Year 7: Games/Sports/Gardens - Suggestions include; gardening items, tools, backyard 

accessories, board games, totem tennis, pool toys, cards, games, basketballs, netballs, soccer balls, footballs, pop up 

goals, skipping ropes, hula hoops. 


